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We are delighted to announce that for the first time we will
be organizing learning sedarim around the clock, including a
special program with shiurim.
The Kollel will be open for the benefit of the American Uman-
goers who are interested in learning in their own language and
with other like-minded people. It’s a tremendous zechut to
learn Torah in this holy place during these special holy days.
Join us and usher in the New Year with this awesome merit.
We are extending this invitation also to those who will not be
able to come to Uman this year for Rosh HaShanah. At the very
least, participate in the Kollel.
Sponsors’  names  will  be  mentioned  in  prayer.Wishing  all
a ketiva v’chatima tova and Shana Tova u’metuka!
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